Town of Goshen Board of Selectmen Minutes of Meeting May 8, 2017

Present: Bob Bell, Doug O'Clair, William "Chip" Ball, Richard Greene, Chief Peterson, Jack Warburton, Cindy Rouillard

The meeting came to order at 6:35 p.m.

- Check reports were reviewed and signed.
- Mr. Greene stated he is interested in purchasing property the town owns. Bob stated the Selectmen need to do more research to on the procedure to sell town property.
- The Selectmen went into executive session. 6:40 7:05
- The Selectmen discussed the land by the grange (204-004). Shaun Carol owns the land and there is a problem with the river bank eroding.
- Doug stated a Resident complained about a pile of junk. The Board will look into it.
- Northeast Recycling is going to change out the canisters for recycling at the transfer station. Cindy will contact them to find out when it is going to happen.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.